The County Planning newsletter from the County Planning Division of the American Planning Association
(APA), for December 2010, included on pages 4 and 5, respectively, the verbatim press releases

regarding PIPA that were issued by PHMSA and by the Pipeline Safety Trust (PST), both on December 16,
2010.

The newsletter also noted that the County Planning Division proposed and will conduct a sponsored
session on Planning for Pipeline Placement and Safety — New Guidance to Help Communities Assess

Risks and Benefits (S498), at APA's 2011 National Planning Conference in Boston, MA, on Monday, April
11, 2011, from 9:00 am until 10:15 am.
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